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November 8, 2013

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha
Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 6:00 P.M. on Saturday,
November 9, 2013, in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support
Center located at 3600-52™ Street. The purpose of this meeting is for
discussion/action regarding commencing collective bargaining negotiations

with collective bargaining representatives.

Dr. Michele Hancock
Superintendent of Schools
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